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2 Feb 2020 

Notice: Cancellation /Postpone of  
Swift A A XCountry Championships 2020,  
Date: 7 March 2020 at Bedok Reservoir Park 
 

Dear All, Teachers and participants 
 
With the looming Wuhan Corona Virus, on behalf of the Swift AA Management 
Committee we regret to inform you that we have decided to cancel/postpone the 
Swift A A XCountry 2020, scheduled to be held on Saturday, 7 March 2020 at Bedok 
Reservoir Park. 
 
We hereby deeply regret for inconvenience caused.  
 
Note: 

For those have send entry form with payment of entry fees, please note that the 

payment will be refunded to those who have registered and made payment. We will 

contact you in separate email soon regarding the refund of entry fees please take 

note that process will take some time to refund of entry fees. 

For more details will be uploaded in our website https://swiftaa.org/ and for more 

information and details kindly email to:swiftaa1947@gmail.com 

Thank you and we look forward to your continued support and participation for 

events in 2020. 

 
 
Thank you 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
 
Sarvindar S Chopra 
Acting Hon Secretary 
Swift AA 
 

https://swiftaa.org/

